
 

 
 

 
 

Public Notice 
 

Willingness for Public Comments  
Proposed Limited Access Control 

 

Route 7 and Battlefield Parkway 
Interchange 

 

Town of Leesburg 
 

The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) is accepting 
comments regarding the proposed establishment of limited 
access control along Route 7 (East Market Street) and 
Battlefield Parkway in the Town of Leesburg required for the 
Route 7 and Battlefield Parkway interchange project. This 
project will involve the establishment of limited access control 
along Route 7 and Battlefield Parkway in the area of the 
planned interchange and its ramps, which will replace the 
existing at-grade signalized intersection.  
 

Information related to the proposed limited access control is 
available for review at VDOT’s District Office at 4975 Alliance 
Drive, Fairfax, Virginia 22030. Please call ahead at 703-259-
2232 or TTY/TDD 711 to ensure appropriate personnel are 
available to answer your questions. This information can also 
be viewed at the VDOT project website 
(www.virginiadot.org/projects). 
 
VDOT invites public comments related to the proposed limited 
access control. Written comments may be sent to Sanjeev Suri, 
P.E., Virginia Department of Transportation at the address 
listed above on or prior to June 10, 2019.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII 
of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact Sanjeev Suri at 703-259-2232. 
 

State Project: 0007-253-109, P101, R201, C501, B601 
UPC: 106573 

Federal: STP-5A01 (704) 
 

 


